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"if it ain't broke, don't fix it."  I can see no reason why we should even consider a 

change to how we vote in Oregon at this time.  It is a total distraction and would only 

cause problems, not solve any.  Vote-by-mail is critical to equitable voting in the state 

of Oregon. Any attempts to repeal this law is done so solely with the intent of 

disrupting equability or reliability of the vote count. I am strictly opposed to SB210. 


